
Board of Education Information 
To:​ Board of Education 

From:​ Matt Rich 

Date:​ April 13, 2025 

Re:​ Approve Vision 2030 Resolution 

Recommendation: 

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to approve the Vision 2030 resolution from the 
various state associations as presented. 

Background Information: 

At the March Board meeting we presented the Vision 2030 information from the Illinois 
Association of School Boards, Illinois Principals Association, Illinois Association of School 
Business Officials, Illinois Association of School Administrators and others. The goals of Vision 
2030 are to provide mandate relief, cultivate future-focused learning, enhance shared 
accountability, and secure predictable funding. 
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